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The United States Army Corps of Engineers (Vicksburg District) (“Vicksburg”) issued a September 17th 
Special Public Notice (“Notice”) announcing an organizational structure change within its Regulatory 
office.

Vicksburg states what it describes as the new “Regulatory Division”, previously known as the Regulatory 
Branch, is a stand-alone office comprised of the:

 Permit/Evaluation Branch
 Enforcement/Compliance Branch

The leadership structure within the Regulatory Division and respective responsibilities are described as 
follows:

 Jennifer Mallard, Chief, Regulatory Division
 Charles Allred, Chief, Enforcement and Compliance Branch (Jurisdictional Determinations, 

Enforcement, Compliance)
 Cori Carraway, Chief, Permit and Evaluation Branch (General and Individual Permitting, Mitigation 

Assessment, Mitigation Banking)

The Notice also provides information regarding submission of information electronically to Vicksburg.

The Vicksburg District encompasses portions of Arkansas, Mississippi, and Louisiana.

A copy of the Notice can be downloaded here.
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